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OFFICE OF THE NATIONAL OMBUDSMAN
September 7, 2007

Mr. Aaron S. Zelman

Executive Director

Jews for the Preservation of Firearms Qwnership, Inc.
P.0O. Box 270143

Hartford, W1 53027

Dear Mr. Zelman,

I received your Federal Agency Comment Form dated August 22, 2007, in which you expressed
the Bureau of Alcohol, Tobacco, Firearms and Explosives’ revocation of firearms licenses.

I referred your comment to the Bureau of Alcohol, Tobacco, Firearms and Explosives for a high-
level review and a response. When I receive a response, 1 will forward a copy to your attention.

The Office of the National Ombudsman was created by Congress under the Small Business
Regulatory Fairness Act (SBREFA) to receive comments from small businesses regarding
concerns of unfair or excessive Federal regulatory actions.

Should you have any questions or concemns in this matter, please contact my office by telephone
at (202) 205-2417, by fax at (202) 481-5719, or by e-matl at Ombudsman(isha.gov.

Mr. Zelman, thank you for bringing your concerns to my attention.

fincerely Yours,

Nicholas N. Owens
National Ombudsman and
Assistant Administrator for Regulatory Enforcement Fairness

The Mission of the Office of the National Ombudsman:
FOSTERING A MORE BUSINESS FRIENDLY REGULATORY ENFORCEMENT ENVIRONMENT.
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